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Dear Friends,

Here we are with our first issue of ‘Goonj - the Newsletter’ of the Institute of
Technology, Nirma University.  Set up in 1995 the Institute has made an indelible 
mark in the education world. We have served as the cornerstone of the society and 
community. We feel we need to connect with all of you more. Goonj will be the 
reverberation of the activities and events happened in the Institute. 

This issue will reflect, recall and share major advances and news of the past few 
months.

We invite you to visit us whenever you are near us,  and absorb the environ for 
reflection, repose and research. The acres of greens dotted with wonderful, low-rise 
majestic buildings having ICT enabled classrooms, labs, staff rooms, other amenities 
inspire and welcome everyone

Happy reading

The Laurels they 
brought home
Every year Robocon competition 
provides a unique challenge to test 
student’s technical skills and 
innovative thinking, and every year 
we tackle the challenge with our 
perseverance, skills and resilience. 
The legacy of Robocon
championship winning does not 
happen on that day, it started in 
2002 when we won our first 
championship. 

We are 8 times National level 
winners of this competition. Team 
Nirma Robocon won the national 
event of 2018 beating around 113 
teams of various engineering 
institutes across the country 
including IITs and NITs.

This year Team Nirma Robocon, 
represented India at ABU
International Robocon event held at 
NinhBinh, Vietnam during 24 - 27 
August 2018. The team won 
“ROHM Award" for the Innovative 
Design. 
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RANKING
HIGHLIGHTS

Ranked in the band of 101-150 by 
NIRF for the year 2017-18.

Ranked 11th  in the Top 20 Private 
Colleges - Outlook Magazine 2018.

Ranked 8th in the Ranking of Top 
Engineering Colleges of Super 
Excellence - Competition Success 
Review; GHRDC Engineering 
Colleges Survey 2018.

INSTITUTE ACTIVITIES
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